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Ref: FOI-012024-000558 

Date: 17th January 2024 

Address / Email: 

Dear 

Request Under Freedom of Information Act 2000 

Thank you for requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 

Request 

I am writing to request information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 regarding workforce contracts 
for Medical (doctors), Nursing, Allied Health Professionals (AHP), and bank staff. 

Could you please furnish details of the current provider(s) for each workforce category along with their 
respective contract expiry dates and the contract owner?  
To confirm, I am requesting information specifically where the trust has an existing “master vendor”, “bank” 
or “managed service provider (MSP)” contract. 

Response 

Workforce Category Provider Name Contract Expiry Responsible Manager 

Medical (Doctors)  Rotamap  Nov 24  Rostering & Temporary Staffing Lead 

Nursing  Allocate  March 26  Rostering & Temporary Staffing Lead 

Allied Health Professionals  Allocate  March 26  Rostering & Temporary Staffing Lead 

Bank Staffing  Allocate  March 26  Rostering & Temporary Staffing Lead 

If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right to appeal in line with guidance from the 
Information Commissioner. In the first instance you may contact the Information Governance Manager 
of the Trust. 

Information Governance Manager 
Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 

Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
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Email: dgft.dpo@nhs.net  
 
Should you disagree with the contents of our response to your appeal, you have the right to appeal to 
the Information Commissioners Office at. 
 
Information Commissioners Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
Tel: 0303 123 1113 
www.ico.org.uk 
 
If you require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Freedom of Information Team  
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust 
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